Josiah Reamy

From: Josiah Reamy

Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 11:30 AM

To: Marette - DNR, Brandon

Cc: Levi Kirk; Kevin Tautkus

Subject: Spill/Release Notification within 300" of Surface Water (Koch Sites)

Attachments: Koch Tank Battery Site Location and Topo.pdf; Wellhead and Flowline Closure Plan KOCH Ken E 1 5
slides.pdf

Good Morning Brandon,

| am reaching out to provide written notification of a Spill/Release that occurred at a KPK facility within 300 feet of
Surface Waters of the State. This was a historical release that was observed on 12/5/2022 during plugging and
abandonment activities. No sheen or other evidence of impacts were observed in the surface water. Project details are
listed below. Two site maps are also attached for your reference. Confirmation soil samples have been collected as part
of the site closures. Analytical results are still pending. Groundwater monitoring will be required at the sites for a
minimum of 4 quarters following clean analytical results. Please let us know if CPW needs any additional information on
this release.

Client Name: KP Kauffman Company Inc.
Site Names: Kenneth E Koch #1 / Koch Tank Battery

Coordinates: 40.082257, -105.039649 (Kenneth E Koch #1) / 40.079578, -105.037613 (Koch Tank Battery)

Respectfully,

Josiah Reamy, P.G. / Project Manager
jreamy@marcomlic.net
(330) 962-7144
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